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 Morning Worship Service    January 13, 2013   

 

 

Electric Piano Chris Klassen 
Song Leader Garry Klassen 

 

Worship in Singing 

Call to Worship Nathan Friesen 
Announcements & Offering 

Offertory Peter & Shirley 
Worship in Singing 

Special Music Peter Hoeppner  
Message Morris Vincent 
Closing Song & Prayer 

 
 
 

Oh come, let us sing to the LORD! 
Let us shout joyfully to the Rock of our salvation. 

2 Let us come before His presence with thanksgiving; 
Let us shout joyfully to Him with psalms.” Psalm 95:1-2 

 
 
 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


Take note: 
 
Election of Ministerial Positions for 2013 

 Chair – KEN KLASSEN 

 Vice Chair – ART LETKEMAN 

 Secretary – ISAAC KLASSEN 

 Pulpit committee – DENNIS DRIEDGER 

 
 The Boundary Trails Health Centre Palliative Care Team 
is looking for volunteers to be involved with various 

programs. Palliative Care strives to provide 

compassionate care to people with a life-threatening 

illness as well as to their family and friends.  

Volunteer Education Training Sessions will begin on 

February 4, 2013.   If you are interested contact Eunice 

Suderman & Jerri-Ann Froese at the Palliative Care 

Office at 331-8909. 

 

 In the event of a snow storm or other bad weather, we will 

try our best to announce any program cancellations on 

CFAM 950, CKMW 1570, 93.5 EAGLE and on 

PembinaValleyOnline.com 

The phone tree will also be activated. 

Thank you, Leadership 

 
 Ladies! One last call for recipes for the church 
cookbook. Have your recipes submitted to Colleen 
Driedger #5 or Pam Rempel #135 by next 
Sunday, January 20th. Or email them to 
dcdri@sdnet.ca or pipps_8@hotmail.com . There are 
still forms available underneath the mailboxes in 
the foyer. Thank-you. 

 
 Summer camp brochures for Winkler Bible Camp are 

available on table in foyer.  
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A T  G L E N C R O S S  
This week: 
Tuesday January 15 
 Ladies Fellowship will be meeting at 7:30pm at church. 

Please bring some items to donate for care packages to 
help us show our missionaries and others we 
care! Please bring items such as packages of note cards 
(thank you, encouragement etc) for them to use, gum, 
small snacks, money gift cards for small amounts (eg.Tim 
Hortons, walmart) encouragement gifts like: pens with 
scripture, bookmarks, small devotionals.  We will be 
sending packages in large bubble envelopes so please 
keep the items small. We will be collecting a donation to 
cover the costs for postage. 

 
Wednesday January 16 
 Senior Youth Leader Meeting 6:30-7:30pm @ the church 

  
Sr Youth Bible Study 7:30-10pm 
Snack Ethan and Catherine 

 

Thursday January 17 
o Art and Carol cell group meeting at John and Lorinna 

Fehr's at 7:30pm 
 
o Pete and Louise's care group meets at Bill and Kathy 

Driedgers at 7:30 pm 
 

Sunday January 20 Peter Redekopp-Deacon Installation 
 
Coming up: 
 Reports - please have all reports in by January 
20th to Marianne Klassen 

 

 Discipleship Classes-we are planning to start 
on Feb 24th, if you are interested in baptism 
or transferring in your membership, please 
speak to Pastor Peter, Trevor or anyone of the 
Ministerial members. 
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Ministry opportunity: 
 
 The Sunday School department is still in need of 4 

teachers for the following classes: 
 

o Toddler (age 2 & 3) 
o Preschool (age 4) 
o Elementary I (grade 2) 
o Middle School (grade 6 & 7) 

 
If God is calling you to serve Him in this way, please 
contact Heather Dyck. 
 

 We are looking for a female youth leader for Sr youth. 
If you are interested or need more information please 
talk to Pastor Trevor. 
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